
Albert David
2632 Kenilworth Ave., Berwyn, IL. 60402

708-921-8091

October 23, 2020

Federal Communications Commission
Washington D.C. 20554

Re: W252AW, Chicago, IL
File No. 0000120118 
Facility ID No. 149046
Informal Objection

Good afternoon,

I am writing to file an informal objection to the renewal application of W252AW, 
Chicago, IL, File No. 0000120118, Facility ID No. 149046, as this station's licensee has 
exhibited a pattern of acting in bad faith in relation to this translator and has submitted multiple
applications with willful false claims.

Previous informal pleadings filed by Larry Langford, Jr. stated that his research had 
found that Centro Cristiano De Vida Eterna had falsely certified in multiple applications for 
licenses to cover that the station had been constructed, when in fact it had not, and had falsely 
claimed in its application for a silent STA that the reason for the translator's silence was 
transmitter trouble, when in fact the station had never been constructed.  According to the 
correspondences available in the station's correspondence folder on the FCC's website, Centro 
Cristiano De Vida Eterna's did not file a response to Langford's specific allegations. The only 
responses that appear to be on file is Centro Cristiano De Vida Eterna's request that its 
application for license to cover in File No. BLFT-20170419A11 be dismissed, and to request on
May 2, 2019, additional time to respond to the FCC's operational status inquiry.  In light this 
pattern of bad faith actions and false claims on prior applications, I feel that this translator's 
renewal application should be denied.

Sincerely,

Albert David


